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PRINCIPAL’S NEWS                                                                                                          10 September 2021 

ABSENTEES 

 

KEY EVENTS FOR WEEK 10 

• Monday—Junior Strings Ensemble (St Patrick’s) 7.30am 

• Monday—Year 2 Australian Animal Display 9.00-9.30am 

• Tuesday—Senior Choir (7.30am)  Junior Choir (8.10am) 

• Tuesday-Thursday—Year 6 Camp  

• Tuesday—Wednesday—Courtyard Prayer 1G 8.40am 

• Wednesday—Senior Strings Ensemble 7.30am 

• Wednesday—Year 4 Excursion Waste & Recycling Centre 

• Friday—Last Day of Term 3—NO SAUSAGE SIZZLE 

Year 6 Camp 

Camp Pialba &  
Hervey Bay 
 
Week 10   

 

 

Tuesday 14th September  
to  

Thursday 16th September             

People change jobs for many reasons, and it’s seldom about the work itself. It can be because of family relocation, better salary package, flexibil-
ity with working hours and so on, but for the absolute majority of people, it’s because of the people they work with. Sadly, people become disillu-
sioned with their superiors, feel unappreciated or there is a particular mix of personalities that causes a workplace to become toxic. Most of us 
would have experienced some or all of these things. 
 

However, there’s also another reason. Sometimes we are privileged to know those people who are very effective and capable in their role, who 
get on exceedingly well with their colleagues and clients, who are highly valued by their superiors and yet who still choose to move on.  
 

At some stage they have had cause to reflect upon their life and realize that even though they are pretty content, they feel the urge to be more, 
to contribute more to their community and to challenge themselves further to become an even better version of themselves. 
 

Maria Davies, our Finance Secretary, is one of those people. Maria has been with us for seven years and has done an exceptional job. She has 
been exceedingly generous with her time, extremely committed and competent in her role and deeply loved by her colleagues and community.  
 

We love Maria because she is the type of person who wants to help others and it is for this reason, Maria has applied to join the Queensland 
Police Service, and unsurprisingly, been accepted very quickly. Maria finishes up with us at the end of this term, and begins her training soon 
after. She is definitely someone who will protect and serve with integrity and as sad as we are to be losing her, we are delighted to see her con-
tinued growth as a person and we know she will be a wonderful police officer.  
 

I hope as a learning community, we always continue to support and encourage both our students and our staff to take on the challenge of being 
the best version of themselves. When we redirect behaviour, demand more of people or create opportunities for better learning, we do so with 
the sole intention of supporting them to be their absolute best. It’s hard work, and yet amazingly rewarding when you are a part of a culture who 
wants nothing but the best for, and of, their community.  
 

In thanking Maria for her contribution, we also thank all of you for the gifts you bring to our community. Have a sensational holiday and we look 

forward to seeing you all again when school resumes on Tuesday 5th October. 

MEDICATION DROP  

OFF DAY 

 

 
 

Monday 13th  

September 
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SPORTS NEWS 

APRE NEWS 

2022 WBSS AQUATHLON SELECTIONS 
 

• Trials will be held on Saturday 20 November as part of the Hervey Bay Triathlon Club’s 
Hervey Bay 100 Super Saturday Event”. 

 

• Entries and payments are completed online via the HBTC link provided not the WBSS 
Online Shop. 

 
Age Groups for 2022 are:  
 

AQUATHLON                     11/12yrs                          Born 2011 or 2010                         
     1km / 200m 1km (Run/Swim/Run) 

Before I got an email from Sister Cecilia asking for some help, I didn’t know 
much about Woorabinda, or even where it was.  Woorabinda is home to 
about 970 people, and it is situated on the traditional lands of the Wadja 
(Wad-ja) and Gungaloo (Gun-ga-loo) Aboriginal peoples.  Woorabinda resi-
dents speak English with some speaking both English and an Aboriginal lan-
guage. There are approximately 52 clans represented in Woorabinda, with a 
large number of language groups from across Queensland. 
 

We can bridge the distance between Woorabinda and Bundaberg by being 
generous givers and helping out others in this community.   So please, go 
through your old shoes, donate the ones that no longer fit and let’s help out.   
 

All donations can be left in the basket at the office.   
 

It may be a far way away from Bundaberg, but we can help Sister Cecilia and 
the children of Woorabinda.  The community desperately needs any football 
shoes, school shoes or runners in any sizes that are in reasonable condition.   

TUCKSHOP FOR SALE 
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OUT AND ABOUT 
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OUT AND ABOUT 
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TERM FOUR PLANNER 

WEEK 1  Week 5th October - 8th October     

Monday QUEENS BIRTHDAY PUBLIC HOLIDAY 

Tuesday  First Day Term 4     

Tuesday - Thursday  Courtyard Prayer 8.40am 4K 

WEEK 2 Week 11th October - 15th October     

Tuesday—Thursday  Courtyard Prayer 8.40am 4L 

WEEK 3 Week 18th October - 22nd October     

Tuesday - Thursday  Courtyard Prayer 8.40am 4T 

WEEK 4 Week 25th October - 29th October     

Tuesday - Thursday  Courtyard Prayer 8:40am 5M 

WEEK 5 Week 1st November - 5th November     

Monday Prep Orientation Morning 9.00am-10.30am Prep 2022 

Tuesday - Thursday  Courtyard Prayer 8.40am 5G 

WEEK 6 Week 8th November - 12th November     

Tuesday—
Wednesday 

Courtyard Prayer 8.40am 2C 

WEEK 7 Week 15th November - 19th November     

Tuesday - Thursday  Courtyard Prayer  8.40am 2B 

Tuesday Cultural Night 5.30pm Music 

WEEK 8 Week 22nd November - 26th November     

Tuesday - Wednes-
day 

Courtyard Prayer  8.40am 2H 

Friday Senior Swimming Carnival   Years 3-6 

WEEK 9 Week 29th November - 3rd December     

Monday Year 1 Nativity Assembly 9.00am Year 1 

Tuesday Year 6 Graduation 9.00am Year 6 

Wednesday  Celebration Night 6.00pm Whole School 

Thursday End of Year Liturgy 1.15pm Whole School 

  Year 6 Farewell Assembly 2.00pm Whole School 

    

2022 TERM DATES  

TERM 1 Monday 24 January - Friday 1 April 

TERM 2 Tuesday 19 April - Friday 24 June 

TERM 3 Monday 11 July - Friday 16 September 

TERM 4 Tuesday 4 October - Friday 2 December 


